Huaxia South Chinese School Weekly News
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Hello Huaxia Students, teachers and Parents,

This Saturday (10/24) our school is open. Welcome to our school, and please don’t be
late.

We will have a teacher-parent meeting this week. Please come and communicate with
your children’s teachers. Since we are setting our learning goals and measurement
matrices, the parents’ involvement is very important.

Since we will have the meetings during the third session, our clubs and culture classes
will have some impact. In order to reduce the chaos, here are some arrangements.
Please follow the changes.

Photo club goes to A101,

Chess club goes to A102, one classroom only

Debate class goes to A103,

High school math club goes to a D-wing classroom,

Middle school math club goes to E100,

Elementary school math club goes to E108,

All others if not in the original classrooms go to D-wing ones.
That's all for this week.

Thank you for reading it.

Cheng Yi
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